
 
July 4, 2013 
 
Via e-mail: auditctte@toronto.ca  
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
RE: AU 12.12 
 
I am unable to attend Audit Committee today due to illness, but wanted to take the opportunity to 
recognize Neil Evans and his staff at 311 Toronto for their performance as outlined in the Auditor 
General's follow-up report.  
 
Under Neil's leadership nine of the twelve recommendations from the 2011 Audit report have been fully 
implemented with the remaining three being partially implemented.  
 
Thank you for your good work and continued service to Toronto. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Vincent Crisanti 
Councillor 
Ward 1 – Etobicoke North 
  


